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Quartiers en Crise - European Regeneration Areas' Network 

Report


QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau Meeting  
Held in Torino 25 November 2005
Present: Lionel Martijn (President); Eric Dosiment (substitute for Michel Wilgaut) ;Roberto Tricarico; Luisa Avedano; Brian Barry; Davide Bergantin (substitute for Andrea del Mercato) and Haroon Saad.
Apologies: Alain Perdreau,  Michel Wilgaut and Andrea del Mercato
In Attendence: 
The following Items were discussed and action agreed:

	Item
	Comment
	Action

	1. Minutes 1 October  2005
	Agreed.
	It was agreed that the possibility of holding one of the network workshops in Belfast as opposed to Brussels would be explored.


	2. Directors report(verbal)
	The Director reported that three projects had been approved:
· Restart-Early School leavers

· Local and Regional Action plans for social inclusion

· Genderwise: The role of men in promoting Gender Equality

In addition the new Urbact Network proposal for Health and the Urban Environment was progressing, albeit very slowly given considerable delays on the part of the Urbact secretariat
	None

	3.Financial Report
	The report presented shows that expenditure is still broadly in line with projected budget. Futhermore income is higher than predicated given the approval of the three projects.
	To continue to pursue the situation with Toledo


	4. New Themes and Realities for the Urban Dimension in Cohesion Policy.
	The Draft programme presented was discussed and approved
	To try and secure premises via the Dutch representational office in Brussels.

	5. AGM 2005
	The proposed agenda for the agm was approved 
	None


	6. Date of Next Meeting
	Agreed that this would take place directly after the Urban Conference in February 2006
	Date to be circulated asap once premise for the conference had been confirmed.



